
Offertory online donations 
If you would like to donate 
to our parish please click on  
https://portal.mydona.com/
assets/webPay/index.php?ci
d=408  

Mass times 
Sunday-9.00am, 10.30am 
12.00noon, 6.00pm 
 

Monday-Thursdays 
10.00am  
 

Fridays – 10.00am and 
8.00pm  
 

Saturdays – 10.00am, 
6.00pm (Vigil Masses) 
 

Saturday: Sacrament of 
Reconciliation: 

10.30-11.00am 
 

Exposition of the Blessed 
Sacrament:  
Mon - Fri: 9.00 – 9.45am 

Jubilee Social Club  
The Jubilee Social Club will 
next meet on Thursday 18th 
November after 10am Mass. 
This Social Club is an 
opportunity for older people 
to socialize, have some 
lunch and meet with friends 
old and new. 
Please sign up on the sheet 
at the back of the Church if 
you would like to attend. 

Livestream Webcam 
Masses are now live 
streamed from our church 
on  
https://www.churchservices
.tv/ruislipsacredheart 

Collections  
Envelopes      £          983.81 
Loose              £           593.01 
Total               £         1576.82  
 
 
 

  
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

  

 

e 

Church of the Most  

Sacred Heart 
73 Pembroke Road, Ruislip, HA4 8NN  

Tel:  01895 632739 

 

 

7th November 2021 

Volume 44, No.39 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Fr. Duncan writes: Next Sunday is Remembrance Sunday, when we pray for all those men and women 
who have lost their lives through war that we might live together in peace and freedom. As we 
remember those who lost their lives, let us also pray for all those men and women from our country 
that are at present serving in the armed forces, especially those who are deployed in areas of the 
world where there is conflict. We pray that they will return home safely to their families. 
Next Saturday evening at 6.00pm we will have our Annual Bereavement Mass when we welcome all 
the families of those who have had a loved one buried or cremated from our Church in the past year.   
 

Month of the Holy Souls 
November is the month of the Holy Souls when we remember especially those who have died and 
gone before us ‘marked with the sign of faith’. Throughout the month Masses will be offered in our 
church for all whose names are listed on our November Roll of the Dead. These names will be placed 
under the altar throughout the month. If you would like the names of your deceased relatives and 
friends included, please take an envelope from the table at the back of the church and return it with 
your list enclosed to one of the priests or to the presbytery. Your offering may be placed in the 
envelope. 
 

The Covid19 virus is still spreading 
We have removed some of the ‘social distanced seating’ in the church. But, as we have all seen in the 
news over the past couple of weeks, Covid is still spreading. This means we still need to be vigilant. 
We will maintain some social distanced seating on the side aisles for those people who prefer to have 
more space. When you come into the church please continue to wear facemasks and sanitise our 
hands as you enter the church. Please remember to keep a safe distance as you come forward to 
receive Holy Communion. There are markers along the aisles to help you. 
The arrangements for coming to Mass have changed. You will not need to register for Mass during 
the week or on Sundays. These arrangements will be continually reviewed. 
 

Second Collection Today - Sick & Retired Priests’ Fund Collection 
Today’s second collection is for the Sick & Retired Priests’ Fund. Please give generously and help 
ensure our sick and older priests are financially supported, having given us a lifetime of dedicated 
service. They have baptised us, welcomed us into the church, and offered comfort and prayer at times 
of sorrow. Now we have a chance to give back and ensure they have peace of mind during their senior 
years, when they may be facing failing health and declining mobility. Please give generously using the 
envelopes in the church. You can also donate online at www.rcdow.org.uk/donations .  
 

SVP – Clothing Collection – This Weekend 
The Society of St. Vincent de Paul will be collecting clothes for the homeless, prior to the 6.00pm 
Mass on Saturday 6th November and prior to the 9.00am and 10.30am Masses on Sunday 7th 
November. We would particularly welcome any warm clothing or footwear for men. Any clothing 
received will be taken to a homeless shelter immediately as the 10.30am Mass begins on Sunday 7th 
November, therefore NO donations at 12noon or 6.00pm Masses please. Many thanks. 
 

Signing of Primary & Nursery School Priest Reference Forms  
Fr. Duncan has set the following dates for the signing of Certificate of Catholic Practice forms in the 
coffee lounge. Friday 12th Nov 11.30am-12.30pm; Monday 15th Nov 4.30pm-5.30pm; Wed 17th Nov 
2.15pm-3.30pm; Saturday 20th Nov 2.30pm-3.30pm; Friday 26th Nov 6.30pm-7.30pm. 
Please follow this link to book your appointment:  https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/most-sacred-
heart-parish-primary-school-form-signing-tickets-120968769847  
More appointments will be added if needed.  

Parish Priest:  Fr. Duncan M. Adamson 
Assistant Priest: Fr. Sebastian Joseph  
Parish Administrator: Anne O’Connor   
Catechetical Co-ordinator: Jo Marsh   
Pastoral Youth Worker: Siobhan Denny 
Parish Website: parish.rcdow.org.uk/ruislip 

 

The parish office is open 10.30am – 12noon 
(Mon, Tues, Thurs & Friday) 
anneoconnor@rcdow.org.uk        01895-632739 
jomarsh@rcdow.org.uk                  01895-673983 
siobhandenny@rcdow.org.uk       07908 111796 
Parish E-mail:   ruislip@rcdow.org.uk  
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Jubilee Trust Lottery 

'Many thanks to all those who have joined for this new lottery year. The list of members is displayed 

on our notice board by the enquiries desk in the Church foyer. Late subscribers are still welcome. 

Congratulations to the winners of the draw for December: Sheila Miles won the first prize of £500 

and Sally Urquhart the second prize of £50'. 
 

Extraordinary Ministers of the Eucharist 

This Sunday at the 10am Mass Fr. Duncan will commission some more Extraordinary Ministers of 

the Eucharist to serve in our parish. I am very grateful to these people who have agreed to take on 

this important ministry. Our Ministers not only help in the Church but also take Holy Communion to 

the housebound, ensuring they are fed and nourished by the Lord on a regular basis.   
 

New Altar Servers 

Do you think you might like to become an Altar Server?  If you have made your first communion and 

would like to find out more please attend a meeting in the church at 7:00pm on Monday 11th 

January which will be followed by weekly training sessions each Monday to Easter.  Attendance at 

the first meeting is essential and anyone not attending will not be able to join the course in later 

weeks. A parent or guardian must attend this first meeting with any child under 16 years old. 
 

SACRED HEART HIGH SCHOOL HAMMERSMITH  

The Governing Body is consulting on its proposed Admission Arrangements for entry in September 

2017 – Year 7 and Sixth Form.  The draft Policies and Supplementary Information 

Forms/Application Forms are available to view on the school’s website: 

www.sacredhearthighschoolhammersmith.org.uk.   

The consultation closes on 29th January 2016 and any comments should be e-mailed to 

sfinneran@sacredh.lbhf.sch.uk. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Mass Intentions for the week:  6th – 14th November 2021 
 

Saturday 6th November    10.00 Fr. Peter Geraerts, R.I.P. (Ann.) 
               18.00 Mary Keehan, R.I.P.    (New Confirmation Candidates Welcome) 
 

Sunday 7th November      09.00 Brendan & Eileen Murphy, R.I.P. (Ann.) 
32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time   10.30 Peregrino Ribeiro, R.I.P. (Ann.) 
               10.30 Gabriel Moran, R.I.P.      (Children’s Mass in the Hall) 
               12.00 Delia Roche, R.I.P.           (Month’s Mind Mass) 
               16.00 For You the People          (Malayalam Mass) 
                 18.00 Danny Burke, R.I.P. (Ann.) 
 

Monday 8th November     10.00 Caitan & Paskan Vaz, R.I.P.  
                  Michael Lydon, R.I.P.  
 

Tuesday 9th November    10.00 November Roll of the Dead 
Dedication of the Lateran Basilica     Denis Murphy, R.I.P. (Ann.) 
 

Wednesday 10th November  10.00 Margaret & Charles Hendry, R.I.P.  
St. Leo the Great            November Roll of the Dead 
 

Thursday 11th November   10.00 Mary Ellen O’Malley, R.I.P.  
St. Martin of Tours           Odran Steed, R.I.P. 
 

Friday 12th November     10.00 Muriel & Herbert Higgs, R.I.P. (Ann.) 
St. Josaphat          20.00 Thanksgiving 
 

Saturday 13th November   10.00 November Roll of the Dead 
               18.00 Holy Souls, R.I.P.               (Bereavement Mass) 
 

Sunday 14th November     09.00 John Ryan, R.I.P.  
33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time   10.30 Agnel Mascarenhas, R.I.P.  
               10.30 For You the People              (Children’s Mass in the Hall) 
               12.00 Andy Reed, R.I.P.            
                 18.00 Mary & Paschal Daly, R.I.P. (Ann.) 
 

(Please note the Rosary is recited every week day morning in the Church at 9.30am) 
 
 
 
(Please note the Rosary is recited every week day morning in the Church at 9.30am) 
 

 
 
 
 

Baptism Congratulations 
Congratulations to  
Iris Murphy, George Gibson 
and Edward Bishop 
who will all be baptized in 
our Church this weekend. 

Planned Giving Boxes 
Thank you to all those who collected their new boxes of planned giving envelopes last weekend.  

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE SICK AND HOUSEBOUND: 
Marjorie Shaw, Bernadette Campbell, Susan Acton, Bernadeta Herrera, Simon Mott, Richard Verrall 
Livia Emmanuel, Pauline Walsh, , Claire Wilmshurst, Edward Vivier, Janet Smith, Sheila Morrison,  
Andrew Wilson, Barbara Steadman, Theresa Jefferson, Kevin Horner, Eileen O’Higgins, Rosetta Roach, 
Edward Barrett, Gerry Jarrett, Barbara Elliott, Tom de Souza, Ron Leonard, Emily Cross, Sarah Vincent, 
Deborah McGauran, Joyce Turner, Charles Castle and Lily McCarrick.  
 

AND FOR THOSE WHOSE ANNIVERSARY OCCURS ABOUT THIS TIME:  
Fr. Peter Geraerts, Brendan Murphy, Peregrino Ribeiro, Danny Burke, 
Denis Murphy, Muriel & Herbert Higgs and Margaret Donovan. 

God Bless 
Fr. Duncan  

 Fr. Sebastian 

Jubilee Trust 
Jubilee Trust will be hosting a Bingo Night next Saturday 13th November from 6.45pm with a 7.15 pm 
start in Hesdin Hall. This is our first social event for 18 months and we would like you to join us.    
We are now taking bookings for this event which is open to all the family.  
Tickets are: £25 for family – 2 adults and up to 4 children. £10 per adult.  £5.00 per child.    
Please bring your own refreshments.   
Please contact Harriet Plumb 07956 366198, Emma Marshall 07780 852364 or  
Jenny Jean-Jacques 07930 494365 to book your tickets or for further details. 
Funds are being raised to continue the support to families and charities in need. 
 

Jubilee Trust Lottery 
Thank you everyone who has already signed up for the next 12 months of lottery draws.   We have 
made a good start in reaching our target to recruit 200 members for a £500 prize for the first draw 
on 12th December. We do still need more people to join for the coming year so we can continue to 
help people who are living with poverty or affected by ill health.  It is easy to do and only costs £20, 
please follow this link for the online application form: https://forms.office.com/r/rqu3pMc6fe   
Letters about the Jubilee Trust Lottery and forms are available at the back of the church, but if you 
cannot get to the church please, ring Harriet Plumb on 07956 366198 and she will arrange to get one 
to you or will collect your subscription.               
We accept payment by cash or cheque. Make online/in-branch transfers to our account at Barclays 
Bank: sort code 20-73-53, account number 80793353. Please use the second part of your post code 
and your surname as the payment reference, e.g. 7AB/SURNAME and advise us by email at 
mshjubileetrust@rcdow.org.uk . Make cheques payable to 'The Most Sacred Heart Jubilee Trust'. 
 
Envelopes marked Jubilee Trust can be posted through the letterbox of the Priest’s House or given to 
one of the Trustees.   Please do not leave cash in envelopes in the church.   Don’t forget to give us 
your name and address and contact details with these payments. 
 
If you would like to know more about the Lottery and how it works or about the Jubilee Trust please 
visit the Jubilee Trust pages on the Parish Website. 
Thank you so much for your support.  
  
ontact Harriet Plumb 07956 288283, Emma Marshall 07780 852364 or Jenny Jean-Jacques on 07930 
494365 to book your tickets or for further details. 
Funds are being raised to continue the support to families and charities in need. 

First Reconciliation & Holy 
Communion Preparation 
Children's Session 
The next session for Groups 
3 (5pm-6pm) and  
4 (6:15pm - 7:15pm) take 
place on Monday 8th 
November in the Coffee 
Lounge. 
Parent’s Session 
The next session for Group A 
parents (children's groups 
1&2) takes place this 
Wednesday 10th November 
8pm - 9pm in Hesdin Hall. 
We are looking forward to 
seeing you then. 

Return to Altar Serving  
As restrictions continue to 
lift, we would like to 
welcome back all our Altar 
Servers. As the church has 
undergone a number of 
changes, particularly mass 
times, we need those who 
are currently serving and 
those who wish to return to 
complete our online 
registration form. 
https://forms.office.com/r/
wdDqjV3PAu  
Going forwards Lizzie Cox 
and Zoë Elliott will be 
leading the altar servers.  
We have set up a new email 
address 
(Ruislip.servers@outlook.com).   
Please feel free to email us 
with any questions you 
have! 
  
We look forward to serving 
with more of you again 
soon. 

Wedding Congratulations 
Congratulations to Amy 
Butler & Joseph Khalil who 
were married in our church 
last weekend.  

Confirmation 2022 
Preparation 
The next session for Group 
A takes place this Tuesday 
9th November 7:15pm - 
8:45pm in Hesdin Hall. 
Please see email from Jo to 
confirm your group. 
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